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Judiciary Regarding a Draft Law 
Prepared by Ministry of Justice
The Coalition of an Independent and Transparent Judiciary presents its opinions 
regarding a draft law prepared by the Ministry of Justice of Georgia, which proposes a 
system of evaluation of judges appointed for a probation period. 
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